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From the Principal’s Desk 
 

Dear Parents, 

Today we were privileged to share our first school Mass together. What a beautiful thing it is to remind ourselves that Christ is 

the center of all that we do here at School of the Incarnation and that Christ should always be the center of our lives. No 

matter what is going on in our lives – the joys, the sorrows, and the ordinary – Christ is with us, and there is nothing that we 

cannot share with Him.  

 

Next week, we begin the month of October. In the stores, on tv, in our neighborhoods, we see so many people entering into 

the “Halloween” spirit. However, we should not forget that October is the month dedicated to Our Lady – specifically under 

her title of Our Lady of the Rosary. It is the perfect opportunity as a family to incorporate this beautiful and powerful prayer 

into our lives. Perhaps during October, we could pray a family rosary on a certain day of the week. Or perhaps, we could 

pray a decade of the rosary each day in the car on the way to school. There are many ways that we could incorporate 

some aspect of this devotion into our lives. As a school community, apart from lessons that teachers may incorporate into 

their classrooms, we will also be planning a living rosary event for the school community. We will share more information 

about this in the days to come. In the meantime, may Our Lady bless our families and all who are near and dear to us. 

 

In Christ, 

Ms. Baker 
 

Rainbows Information and Changes! 

Due to increased extracurricular activities for many of our participants, we will be holding Rainbows groups during the 

school day in a "lunch bunch" format.  Rainbows is a peer support group for students who are experiencing a life transition 

such as separation or divorce, the death of someone close to them, an illness (their own or someone close to them), or a 

parent deployed.  For more information, or to request a permission slip, please contact Sarah Spaulding -

sspaulding@schooloftheincarnation.org 

 

Wanted – Middle School Robotics Club Coach(es) 

If you are interested in coaching the middle school Robotics Club (meeting day and time your choice) please call the 

school office to volunteer or for more information. 

 

HSA Trunk or Treat – Friday, October 26th  

Last week your child brought home the “Save the Date” and now it’s time to place your order for Incarnation’s fun-filled 

Trunk or Treat.  See the order form attached to this newsletter. 

 

Room Parents Needed! 

For those parents interested in being a Room Parent, Birthday Parent (1st through 5th grades only) or Gala Class Basket 

representative, please open and complete the attached form by Tuesday, October 2nd. Room Parent/Birthday 

Parent/Class Basket Rep Interest Form Your child's homeroom teacher will contact you in early October if you are chosen as 

one of her/his classroom representatives. Problems opening the link, email Deb Asher: dabrady99@yahoo.com. 

 

Book Fair 

The Book Fair is open to the students for preview this week. Sales will begin on Monday, September 24th 8:00 AM to 7:00 PM; 

Tuesday through Thursday, September 25 – 27 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM and end on Friday, September 28th 8:00 AM to noon. 

Happy Shopping!! 

 

 

 

Week of September 24th:  Shop our Book Fair!! – see below for times  
Wednesday, September 26th: 4th Grade Annapolis Field Trip 8:00 AM – 2:00 PM 
Saturday, October 6th:  NJHS Rainbow Dash 9:00 – 11:00 AM – see below for more details 

Monday & Tuesday, Oct. 8 & 9: 8th Grade ACRE testing 

Tuesday, October 9th:  Regional High School Fair at School of the Incarnation 5:45 PM 

Wednesday, October 10th: 7th Grade Field Trip – Franciscan Monastery, DC 8:45 AM – 2:30 PM 

HSA Skate Zone Fundraiser 4:30 – 6:30 PM – see attached flyer for more details 

Thursday, October 11th:  No school for students – Parent/Teacher conferences 

Friday, October 12th:  School closed – Faculty Retreat 

Monday, October 15th:  Mrs. Kenney’s 2nd grade class Field Trip – Jug Bay 8:45 AM – 2:30 PM 

Tuesday, October 16th:  8th Grade Field Trip – Shrine of St. Anthony, Ellicott City 8:30 AM – 2:45 PM   
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Archdiocese of Baltimore Grading Policy Changes 

LA Category Weighting - Students in grades 3-8 will receive an English Language Arts (ELA) grade based on category 

weighting instead of points.  The weights are as follows: 

 

 Comprehension 30% 

 Oral Language 10% 

 Vocabulary 10% 

 Grammar 20% 

 Writing 25% 

 Spelling 5% 

 

 

The Archdiocese has changed the grade scale for achievement and effort/conduct, as noted below: 

 

Achievement 

Grade Description Cut Off 

I Independent/Proficient 97 

V Very Good Progress 93 

P Progressing 85 

S Satisfactory 75 

N Needs Improvement 70 

U Unsatisfactory/Not Proficient 1 

NA Not Assessed at this Time 0 

  

  

Effort/Conduct 

Grade Description Cut Off 

O Outstanding 93 

G Good 85 

S Satisfactory 75 

N Needs Improvement 70 

U Unsatisfactory 0 

 

 

NJHS Rainbow Dash – Saturday, October 6th  

National Junior Honor Society invites you, your family and friends to participate in the Rainbow Dash to benefit Catholic 

Charities on Saturday, October 6th from 9:00 – 11:00 AM on our school grounds. Walk, run, skip or hop on the one-mile 

campus loop as many times as you choose. Dash through “rainbow zones” where you will run through clouds of color or 

stay clean and choose the “no color” option. Completed registration forms with cash or check payment (made payable to 

SOTI) were due by Monday, September 24th. We cannot guarantee tee shirts if your registration form/payment is received 

after that date. Registration form is attached to today’s newsletter. 

Skate with Ms. Baker – Wednesday, October 10th  

Skate Zone in Crofton will host our next Incarnation Community Event on Wednesday, October 10th from 4:30 - 6:30PM.  If 

you come dressed wearing your Halloween costume, you will receive a prize at the door!! Flyer attached to this newsletter. 

News for our Culture Corner Dept (World Cultures and Spanish) 

Celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month at the Anne Arundel County Public Library. Use the following link for information on 

classes and activities: https://www.aacpl.net/content/hispanic-heritage-month 

 

Attention NJHS Members 

The meeting scheduled for Tuesday, October 2nd will be an officer’s only meeting from 3:15 – 4:15 PM. Additionally, all NJHS 

members are encouraged to sign up to assist at the Rainbow Dash on Saturday, October 6th via the Sign Up Genius that is 

circulating. If you have not received the Sign Up Genius via email, please email Cherie Warehime at 

cheriekrok@yahoo.com with a request to be added to the list. 
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Dear Parents,  
 

Welcome back!  We look forward to a fun and exciting 2018-2019 school year. 
 

As each homeroom teacher secures his/her parent class representative for the posi-
tions of Room Parent, Birthday Parent, and Gala Class Parent, we are collecting a 
suggested $20 class activity fee.  Funds collected will be utilized by teachers and 
class parent representatives throughout the year for: 

 

• Class games/crafts for parties  

• Special class projects 

• Class Gala item  
 

Room Parents will be allowed to request additional voluntary contributions at 
Christmas and Year-End for teacher gifts.  If you would prefer to donate at this time, 
please do so and those funds will be held for that purpose.  Room Parents will corre-
spond with all parents concerning gifts and will send a photo of the gift following 
the class parties.  

 

Most Room Parents use Sign-up Genius to request parent volunteers to assist during 
parties and/or bring in an item to be used for the party such as paper goods, water, 
pretzels, a sweet, fruit and/or veggies.  Please be sure to check your email to volun-
teer for class events and to donate items requested by your Room Parent.  If you 
have a child with an allergy, you will be notified by the teacher to ensure that you 
understand what items will be brought to the party and to ensure that your child is 
prepared for the party.  
 
We appreciate you sending this contribution electronically via the link provided.  
You may also complete the form below and send it in to the school’s Business Office 
(please complete one per child.)  We thank you for your generosity.   
 
  https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/schooloftheincarnation/roomparent 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________Teacher: _________________________  

 

Parents’ Names:  _______________________________________________________________________  
 

Email(s):________________________________________________________________  
 

  Included $20 Class Activity Fee    Additional Teacher Gift Donation $__________ 
 

Please contact  Lisa Hanson, HSA Treasurer at lvesotski@gmail.com if you have any questions. 

https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/schooloftheincarnation/roomparent
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The School of the Incarnation HSA Presents 

Our 2nd Annual 
 

 
 
 
Friday, October 26, 2017 

6:30 P.M. – 8:00 P.M. 
Parking Lot opens at 5:30 

$20 per car 
$10 Dinner Deal – Large Pizza & 4 Bottles of Water 

 
 

Use this form to purchase tickets by check.  Return form and payment to school marked:  
“Attention:  Trunk or Treat Committee” 
 
To pay with credit card, visit: 
https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/schooloftheincarnation/trunk-or-treat 
 
Name:  __________________________________________   Phone:  _______________________ 
 
 
Email:  __________________________________     Youngest child’s teacher:  _______________ 
 
 
Number of cars  _________ x $20.00 =  __________ 
 
Number of Dinner Deals:  ________ x $10.00 = __________ 
(includes 1 large pizza and 4 bottles of water) 
 
Total Amount Enclosed:  ______________(Please make checks payable to School of the Incarnation)   
 
 

Don’t miss the fun!!!!!!! 
 

 

Costume Contest! 



  
 
 














